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SNOW EMERGENCY PROCEDURES
Although it occurs very seldom and is used only as a last resort, there
are several things you need to know when a "Snow Emergency" is
declared. Only the Mayor or City Administrator has the authority to
declare a Snow Emergency. Once the Emergency has been declared,
citizens have three hours to remove their vehicles from the streets.
Police officers are authorized to tow or affix a citation to any vehicle
parked on a City street during this time. The City has only declared a
few Snow Emergencies in the past fourteen years. The City has
exercised restraint in declaring these emergencies. Please cooperate
when a Snow Emergency is declared, in the interest of public safety, so that police, fire, and ambulance
vehicles and equipment can safely and quickly access each residence and place of business in the City.
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BRICK PAVERS FOR VETERANS' MEMORIAL

The City of Fort Wright's Veterans' Memorial honors all Veterans of the Army, Navy, Marines, Air Force,
Coast Guard and Merchant Marines. Any resident of Fort Wright, past or present, who is a Veteran of any of
these branches of service, is honored with a memorial brick paver around the base of the Veterans' Memorial.
If you know of any past or present resident of Fort Wright who does not yet have their memorial brick paver,
please contact Assistant City Clerk Jennifer Lipson at 331-1700 with the Veteran's information including
name, rank, branch of service, and dates of service if known. Each year the City installs additional brick
pavers for our City's Veterans at no cost to them, in time for our annual Memorial Day service. Please have the
information in by May 1,2006, so they may be completed in time for Memorial Day.

SAVE THE DATE: AUGUST 19 AND 20

Save the weekend of August 19th and 20th! The Fort Wright Parks and Recreation Board

and the James A. Ramage Civil War Museum Board are sponsoring a very special event

for these two days at the Battery Hooper Park on Highland Avenue.

More information will follow in future issues of the Top of the Hill newsletter.

VISION COMMITTEE PREP ARES FOR YEAR 5

The Fort Wright Vision Committee met for the fIrst time in February to begin their fifth year of Long Range
Planning for the City. Chaired by Mr. Tom Jacober, and including Members Ann Flood, Eileen Hastings, Tom
Litzler, Joe Michels, Roger Schroder, and Council Member Matt Barker, the Vision Committee convenes each
year to review last year's Long Range Plan and progress, and to develop a Long Range Plan for the coming year
to recommend to City Council. Past projects include; establishment of a Parks and Recreation Board;
development of a KY 17/0ld KY 17 Land Use and Economic Development Plan; a "signature" City park; and
others.




